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Dear Parents/Guardians:							
According to our school records, your child has a history of asthma. State Law requires that each child with asthma have an Asthma Action Plan (AAP) on file at his/her school. Parents and guardians of a child with asthma are to have the AAP developed and signed by the child’s healthcare provider. Please have our child’s healthcare provider to complete the attached AAP ad return to the school office as soon as possible. We still need the AAP on file at the school no matter if your child does not take any medication or does not use an inhaler. If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 601-964-1515.
Thank you,
Robin Allen, R.N.
School Nurse
P.S. If you will not be returning the Asthma Action Plan please give reason and sign below.
I am not providing the school with an Asthma Action Plan for my child because:
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________				_____________________
Parent/Guardian Signature					Date
